Request# 2024-1761 : Response to your Request

From: foiadirect@townforms.com <foiadirect@townforms.com>
Sent:

To:

Cc: mmcgrath@braintreema.gov; jmcasey@braintreema.gov
Subject: Request# 2024-1761 : Response to your Request

Town of Braintree, MA

Public Record Request Number:2024-1761
Requester:

Request Date:

Response Due Date: Friday, September 6, 2024

Dear

We have completed the work in reference to your request as referenced above. The response is
given below

Request Response

A review of the Building Division file for the requested property has been conducted.

No open/pending/expired permits were observed on file. No code violations observed
on file.

Attachments

This response may or may not contain separate Response Documents to include specific
response and data. In case such separate response documents exist, they are represented
by attachments to this response email. Therefore, please look for any attachments if they
exist. Between Request Response and attachments, we believe you are receiving a
comprehensive response to your request.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at the following email
address.

Thank you.

Marybeth McGrath, RAO
Building/Health Department

Town of Braintree

1 John F. Kennedy Memorial Drive
Braintree, MA 02184

Tel: (781)-794-8095

Email: mmcgrath@braintreema.gov




